
From: dennis@nslgames.com <dennis@nslgames.com>
To: dennis@nslgames.comdennis@nslgames.com

Date: 7/13/2015 1:37:12 PM
Subject: 2015 NSL National Senior Wii Bowling Championships

Senior Center Leadership - The 2015 NSL National Senior Wii Bowling Championships begin the week of Aug 17. We are in 
our 7th season of fun and competition for many of your centers. Senior Centers and affiliate organizations have been the 
mainstay of the NSL. Many champions have been crowned and many senior Wii bowlers have been champions in their own 
right.

Please help us spread the word of the upcoming National Championships. Information and registration can be found at
www.nslgames.com.

Wii HAVE A GOOD THING BOWLING ON!!!

Dennis Berkholtz
National Senior League (NSL) 
32 Fisherman's Cove Rd 
Ponte Vedra, FL 32082 
435 714 9491
dennis@nslgames.com
www.nslgames.com
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